



The do everything vacation Blog:

One year: 50/50

I think It's 50/50 that we go. I find that statement hilarious. I one hundred percent want to go. If the borders open, I will go. Yet, I am 50/50 that the borders will open. Further to this is the lingering odor of a bad economy. The Canadian dollar is stuck at 75 cents. I am in total fear of the next 12 months. We have 8 months to go. I am hoping we could pull this trip off before our Canadian economy tanks. I am an optimist in the fact I look forward to travel. I hope the borders will open. Yet, the beer bug and current government won't go away. To me, that means this trip is in some sort of trouble.

It's fine! I do look at this trip as a dream. If I don't go today, I will go tomorrow. We still have a tiny bit of money held up in Australia. Is that trip gone? I don't think so. Its quite possible we will go within the next two years. I have hope. What if Italy slotted in some other date? It's never over until it's over. As for me, it's never over. We just have to wait until things calm down. I'd be stunned if this world did not rebound. Humans have rebounded so many times. Yes, I do

believe this is a snowflake generation, yet toughness comes from failed weakness. I believe it.
We will overcome 2020.

I know almost all the people interested are out of this trip. They should back out if it does not feel right. These current times and money have changed the four years of planning. I am totally fine with that. Why must we hold to one date? Why hold to one place or one boat even. I have hope that I will travel soon in the future. You have to have hope. Certainly, we will be making a decision on this trip in the coming months. I will try and hold hope until January. Yet, if this date is not good then I will push it to another. To me, it's not about if but when. As for this date and current trip itinerary, it's 50/50. I'm fine with that.